
Charging and Remissions Policy

The curriculum at the St. Teresa’s Nursery School is provided free of charge.

Parents/carers are asked to make a voluntary contribution of £10 per month to
cover  the cost of  children’s  snack,  parties,  baking activities,  presentations from
visitors, library books and additional play resources not provided within the school’s
allocated budget. Failure to contribute to the school fund will not preclude any child
from participating  in  any of  the  additional  experiences.  However,  the  type  and
frequency of these will  be governed by the amount of money contributed to the
fund.

In addition to the contributions made by parents/carers, the school fund benefits
from fundraising throughout the year and also from the profit on the sale of school
photographs and uniforms.

As the midday meal is an integral part of the full-time session, the usual school
dinner charges will apply for those children gaining full time places, except where
the child has an entitlement to free school meals.

Monitoring and evaluation
This policy will be reviewed and monitored in line with the school’s policy review
schedule.
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